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Environmental Quality Board Feb. 6, '10

P.O. Box 8477

Harrisburg, PA 17105-8477

Dear Sirs,

I strongly support new regulations for industrial wastewater, proposed by the Department of

Environmental Protection. I am very concerned about Marcellus shale gas drilling. The wastewater

from the drilling contains high levels of TDS, which harm aquatic life, ruins the taste of our drinking

water, and makes river water unfit for industrial uses.

Sincerely,

Elaine P. Frost

416 Crosslands Dr.

Kennett Square, PA 19348


